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WOW, i was very surprised to read the long article in the Sebastopol Times today about new
press protocols.

Given what is going on in this country at the Federal and State level, transparency in
government is even MORE important. Local government has the opportunity to model
transparency. Reporters must have free, open and timely access the what is happening in our
city government!

Please oppose the new press protocols!

Sincerely,

Sharon Keating




